April 20, 2004 - Moving files to the new archive

Small pressure inversions were noticed in most of the CTD files due to the fact that pressure was not filtered before the records were thinned. I believe that Robin Brown had Rick Birch from Arctic Sciences Limited do the original conversion and processing. Humfrey Melling suggested that I go back to the original full resolution files and use the BINAVG program to average at .25 metre resolution. The original files, the .CAL files in IOS Header format, were found on Humfrey’s DVD labeled DVD028A. The derived channels were removed, the records were binned to .25 metre bins and the channels names were converted to the standard names.

July 25, 2005

File 1982-71-4157.CTD – Don Spear from MEDS suggested that the start date should be April 4 instead of March 3. Humfrey Melling confirmed the correction from Can. Contr. Rep. Hydrogr. Oc. Sci. 15, 1984. Change was made using a text editor.
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